
 
 
 
I wanted to share that Feeding the Gulf Coast has several summer jobs openings at 
our Milton, Florida location on our website or Indeed.com 
  
Interns 
Monitors 
Drivers 
  
College students are welcome!  The dates are for the summer program from 
May 23rd - to Aug. 19th.  
 
If you know anyone that would be interested please have them apply here! 
 


